
 

Camden City School District 
Notice of Addenda  

CBOE 18-22 Student Transportation to and from School Special 
Education   

OPENING DATE RE-SCHEDULED  
 

 

Notice is hereby given by the Camden City School District that the 

opening date for this Transportation BID has been re-scheduled from 

6/3/2022 at 10 AM to 6/10/2022 at 11AM with updated route sheet.  

All prospective Bidders will receive a copy of this addenda along long 

with the updated route sheet that must be included in the BID 

submission packet.  

 

Raymond Coxe, School Business Administrator  

 
 
 

 

 


